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Mrs. Frankie Andreu
llSOBeechmont
Dearborn, MI 48 124

DearBetsie:

I vaguely remember that in one of your clinical visits you asked me about performance
enhancing drugs, perhaps testosterone, in relation of these to cancer. I believe you then
mentioned something about accusations regarding Lance Armstrong. This was probably
in the summer of 1999 as I was accompanied by a then medical student, Oleg
Teytelboym, who is now a radiology resident at Johns Hopkins Medical Center. I no
longer have access to University of Michigan records but am also certain that this
conversation would not have not been a part of your medical record and thus not
documented since it was irrelevant to your care. For further details I will have to defer to
any documentation of this conversation that you may have.

I hope that you are doing well and that your involvement in any litigation is soon
dropped. Let me know if there is any other information that I can help provide to you.

Sincerely yours,

Barry L. Shulkin, MD MBA
Director, Div Nuclear Medicine
Dept of Radiological Sciences
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